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The search for the serial killer who has murdered at least seven women stretching back 
23 years has captured the attention of Milwaukee residents, and it is especially relevant 
for residents of the 6th District, as some of the victims were district residents whose loved 
ones live here as always. I urge anyone with even the smallest tip or possible lead to call 
the police hotline that has been established – (414) 935-1212. 
 
I pray that the man who committed these crimes is caught soon, so that the families of the 
victims can have some closure. 
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